
If you have any problems logging into the survey contact 
Bob Przybylinski 708 404-017 or bobp@ibew21.org. 

 If you have not received an email or text message to take the 
survey go to IBEW21.org and update your contact information. 

 
 

For Bulletin Board Posting 
 

The IBEW Local 21 
JULIE Bargaining  

survey has been posted 
on ibew21.org. 

 

All members should take time 
to complete the survey. 

 

All responses are due by 
September 2, 2022. 

 
 
 


